
Gabriel A. Elbling of Porto Alegre, Brazil, has been named to the dean's list in the University of Notre Dame's
College of Engineering for outstanding scholarship during the Fall 2023 semester.

For Immediate Release January 17, 2024

Students who achieve dean's honors at Notre Dame represent the top 30 percent of students in their college.

###

From: Sue Ryan, executive director of media relations, news@nd.edu
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